
 

 

 

Bears Care!  We wanted to do something special for you so please watch for a video that will be posted to the 
school website shortly.  We Bears stick together so remember that we’re here for you during these upside down days. 
   

 

Principal’s Message:  Dear Deroche Elementary Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Supporters, 
Even though students are not at the school, some of our staff have been working on our outdoor learning areas when 
they are not on the phone or computer attempting to support learning at home.  As you can see, Ms. Macintosh and 
Miss Alexis put the stones in place for our sit circle area. Similarly, Mrs. Elson has been planting the trees from our PSF 
grant as part of our stream restoration work.  While working you’ll see that she encountered some the wildlife. Yikes, I 
think she deserves some danger pay!  Miss Elena and Miss Aimee have also been working on our school gardens when 
they are not delivering learning packages to our students.  We’d like to take this time to thank Miss Aimee for all of the 
great work that she’s done at Deroche.  We’re sad to announce that she will be leaving us this week but we are hoping 
she will be back with us again soon .  All of our outdoor classroom work is very timely as we celebrated Earth Day on 
Wednesday.  Please check out our website to see many learning resources personally narrated by our staff, including 
some lovely outdoor learning lessons for Earth Day put together by Ms. T.  Finally, another reminder that we have food 
supplies which can be picked up or delivered; just let me know by a phone call or email.  Have a great week and keep 

learning and please know that we really miss you!                                  Mike Abercrombie - Principal               
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